Eco Council Meeting 12.10.22

Present:

Beech: James M and Darcie

Holly: Gabriella and Alice

Hazel: Jasmine and George

Willow: Lily

Sycamore: Jacob and Clare

Oak: Poppy and Katie

What we have achieved since the last meeting:

- Poppy and Katie have nearly finished the information poster about what to give the hens to eat
- We have three new hens
- We are running a hen naming competition on Friday (14th) posters to be given to each class
- Everyone was shown how to care for the hens food quantities and water as well as how to collect the eggs

We are looking forward to seeing what names the children pick for the new hens.